CU Connections Issue: June 4, 2020

Published on CU Connections (https://connections.cu.edu)

True GRIT provides resilience training in coronavirus crisis[1] Faculty town hall addresses a COVID-19-ready future [2] Farney, Glazier to serve as interim deans of library, search committee formed [3] What about faculty mental health?[4] Want to banish the COVID blues? Think 'pawsitive' [5] Publication note: CU Connections continuing weekly for summer 2020[6] CU Connections previously announced its usual biweekly summer publication schedule for 2020. However, because of ongoing developments related to the coronavirus pandemic, the systemwide newsletter for faculty and staff will continue through the season with weekly email updates. Letters to the editor always are welcome, and may be submitted via this form[7]. Or, if you prefer, email connections@cu.edu[8] with letters for publication, news items, story suggestions, questions or comments. Material may also be emailed to the editor of Connections: Jay.Dedrick@cu.edu[9] Deadline for submissions is noon Friday prior to the Thursday publication. Shea reflects on many years of advancing student-centered teaching [10] Daniels to pursue first-ever Fulbright fellowship focused on gender studies [11] Pasquale honored for meritorious service to Staff Council [12] Cynthia Pasquale, longtime writer for CU Connections, recently was honored by University of Colorado Staff Council

CU Connections Issue: June 4, 2020

Published on CU Connections (https://connections.cu.edu)

(UCSC) for her work reporting on the governance group for the past nine years.

The council on May 21 passed a resolution noting how Pasquale's "consistent, timely and accurate reporting of the activities of staff council have benefited the council, staff and administration in offering transparency and timely updates of staff council activities."

The resolution further thanked Pasquale and recognized her for meritorious service to CU and its staff.

"University of Colorado Staff Council offers its most sincere gratitude for her work in furtherance of the principles of open communication, transparency, and the elevation of the staff voice at CU," the resolution reads.

Pasquale, staff member of University Relations in the Office of the President, reported on Staff Council beginning in 2011 and continuing through this year.

Links

[1] https://connections.cu.edu/spotlights/true-grit-provides-resilience-training-coronavirus-crisis[2] https://connections.cu.edu/stories/faculty-town-hall-addresses-covid-19-ready-future[3] https://connections.cu.edu/stories/farney-glazier-serve-interim-deans-library-search-committee-formed[4] https://connections.cu.edu/stories/what-about-faculty-mental-health[5] https://connections.cu.edu/stories/want-banish-covid-blues-think-pawsitive[6] https://connections.cu.edu/stories/publication-note-cu-connections-continuing-weekly-summer-2020[7] http://live-connections.pantheon.io/letters-editor[8] mailto:connections@cu.edu[9] mailto:Jay.Dedrick@cu.edu[10] https://connections.cu.edu/people/shea-reflects-many-years-advancing-student-centered-teaching[11] https://connections.cu.edu/people/daniels-pursue-first-ever-fulbright-fellowship-focused-gender-studies[12] https://connections.cu.edu/people/pasquale-honored-meritorious-service-staff-council